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Association Staff 
 

Interim Director of  

Missions 

Joe Youngblood 

 

Ministry Assistant 
Cathryn Smith 

 
Contact Us 

P.O. Box 147 
Union, SC 29379 
Phone: 427-8443 

Fax: 427-8445 
 

E-Mail 
 

ucbaoffice@ucbaptist.org 
 

Website 
www.ucbaptist.org 

 
Facebook 

www.facebook.com/Union 
County Baptist Association 

Have News for The 
Echo? 

 Please send us your news 
by the middle of the month  
for the next monthôs issue. 
ucbaoffice@ucbaptist.org 

Associational Officers & Lead-
ers  

 
Moderatoréé...Brad Goodale 
Vice-ModeratoréTommy Vaughn 
Clerkéééé..Rachel Craig 
Missions Mobilization...Shannon 
  Faulkner 
Evangelisméé..Tommy Mann 
Congregational Developmenté 
              Scott Cannon 
WMU Directoréé..Ann Queen 

Upcoming Events 
 
October 9ðPastor Camp Meeting 

Follow-Up, 11:00 AM at Association 

Office 

 

Oct. 16 ð Church Fair Night: Feed 

The Fair Workers, 1:00 PM-3:00 

PM; donations deadline same day at 

noon 

 

Oct. 19 ð (6:00 PM-9:00 PM) 

    20, 21, 27, 28 (4:30 PM-8:00PM) 

ðñJudgment Houseò walk-

through performance at New 

Life Baptist Church  

 

Oct. 22 ð WMU Pastorsô Wives' 

Meal,  6:00 PM at Covenant Baptist 

Church 

 

Oct. 23ðRESTORE Meeting for 

pastors at UCBA Office, 10:00 AMð

1:00 PM 

 

November 5ðPrison Bag Offering 

Deadline (details on interior) 

 

Nov. 9ðòWeôre Here for Youò 

church community kindness event 

(details on interior) 
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ñHe told them, óThe harvest is plentiful, but the work-

ers are few. Ask the LORD of the harvest, therefore, to 

send out workers into his harvest field.ôò 

 

ð Luke 10:2 

(Above) Members of Philippi Baptist Church supported 

the 2018 class of soon-to-be former Tyger River Correc-

tional Institute inmates who completed their GEDôs as 

well as job training courses in preparation for their re-

spective release dates. 

(Right) Tyger River Correctional Institute 

Graduation (Friday, September 7, 2018) 

 

(L-R) Les Anderson, Claudette Dockery, Fran-

ces Hall, Michelle Cody, Harriette Belk, Judy 

Palmer, Nancy Anderson, Diane Roark, Linda 

Beard Smith, (not pictured) Jerry ñJaybirdò 

Parks. 
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News From Our Churches 

 
§ Jonesville Baptist Church has 

launched an after-school program for 

children 5Kð6th grade.  Jonesville 

Baptist Church offers parents/

guardians a safe, Christian environ-

ment for children to focus on their 

studies, receive homework help, par-

ticipate in games, and enjoy light 

snacks offered by the certified teachers 

on staff! 

 

The program runs Monday through 

Friday, following school hours until 

6:00 PM.  There is a $25 registration 

fee.  To accommodate flexible sched-

ules, program attendance is offered at 

$15 per scheduled day, or $55 per 

week. 

 

For additional information regarding 

the program, please contact Donna 

Sanders at afterschool@jvlbaptist.org 

 
§ Ottaray Baptist Church has two 

FREE upright pianos in need of a 

home.  Both require tuning, but are in 

otherwise good playing condition for 

beginner students or longtime musi-

cians.  Interested parties may contact -

Holly Patterson at (864) 251-9003 to 

make arrangements for pick-up. 

 

Thank you everyone who participated in the 

Union County Camp Meeting! People from 

different churches led in worship, sang in 

the choir, took the offering, made and 

passed out bulletins, kept the nursery, led 

the children's services, provided security, 

handled publicity, managed the audio/

visual, and gave money, among other 

things. It was a great team effort. I enjoyed 

the honor of serving as your Camp Meeting 

President, and I am looking forward to next 

year! 

ð- Rev. Tommy Mann, Putman Baptist 

Church 

WMU News 
 

Feed the Fair Workers Meal 
 

The WMU will provide lunch to those who helped set up the fair on Church 

Night, October 16th from 1:00 PM to 3:00 PM.  Please forward any donations to 

the Association Office by noon of October 16th.   

 

Pastorsõ Wivesõ Meal 
 

The 2018 Pastorsô Wivesô Meal will take place on October 22 at 6:00 PM, and 

will be hosted by Covenant Baptist Church. 
 

Prison Bag Mission Project 
 

Goal: 400 bags 

 

Cost is $10.00 per bag. Make checks payable to UCBA and memo as ñprison 

bags.ò  Deadline to have your money to Mission Center is November 5th 

 
Weõre Here For You 

 
Churchesð Please remember that November 9th is the time to honor God by 

honoring local first responders, educators, and your surrounding community 

with small yet meaningful acts of kindness! 

 

 

Planning on attending the 2018 Union 

County Fair?  Pick up your FREE admis-

sion tickets on Sunday, October 14th at par-

ticipating church services!  Supplies are 

limited to one ticket per attendee. 


